
Please pardon our progress! As we tie in Part 2 of the Enclave to Part 1, the
temporary crossroad at the back will be closed. This will NOT limit access to
your home. For homeowners who access their homes via the alley, please
use  the  front  alley  entrance  and  use  caution.  We  apologize  for  any
inconvenience and we Thank You! for your patience.
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